
 

 

 

 

 

Festival News-4 Weeks to Go 

 

Ride Bands 

Students were very excited when they were shown the BIG variety of rides we have on offer at our 

Umbrella and Fan Festival. Ohhs, Ahhhs and cheers erupted when students saw the  

Giant Slide, Jumping Castles, Twin Lane Bungee Run, Gladiator, Laser Tag, 

Dino Ride, Chair-o-Plane, Cliff Hanger and Pirate Ship!!! 

There are rides to suit 2 to 99 year olds and ride bands can be purchased for the very LOW EARLY 

BIRD PRICE of just $25 each!! This offer will end on the 3rd November. After this date ride bands can 

be purchase at the Festival for $35. 

Make sure you tell your friends, neighbors, cousins…. to get their ride band early too by going to- 

http://www.ticketebo.com.au/kingswood-primary-school/umbrella-and-fan-festival.html 

 (Parents with children under 5 can accompany their child wearing a ride band, on the Dino Ride and 

the Giant Slide for free.) 

Raffle/Hampers 

Thank you to all of our parents who donated so many beautiful items for our hamper raffle. The 

hampers all look amazing!! Remember to sell your raffle ticket ASAP and return all moneys to the 

office or your class teacher. We encourage you to sell a second book if you can. Books can be 

collected from the office. 

Class Stalls 

Class reps have been working hard behind the scenes organizing stalls to make it really easy for 

parent volunteers to step in on Festival night to man stalls for an hour. We are asking all parents to 

donate an hour of their time on the night- many hands make light work and also ensure that 

everyone can enjoy the festival!! Rosters are starting to go up outside classrooms, so sign up for your 

time slot. 

Trash and Treasure 

We are seeking second hand books, toys and video games all in working order. Donations can be 

delivered to the Stephanie Alexandra Garden Shed from Monday 30th October. A great excuse to 

have a clean out or cull. 

Festival working bee- Friday 3rd November.  

http://www.ticketebo.com.au/kingswood-primary-school/umbrella-and-fan-festival.html


Do you have an hour or more you can spare to help out on Friday 3rd October? We have show bags to 

fill, Trash and Treasure to sort, Raffle Hampers to wrap and Raffle Ticket money to count. Any help 

will be greatly appreciated. Please meet us in the Stephanie Alexandra Garden Shed any time after 

9am. 

 

We thank everyone for their support and look forward to seeing you at the festival. 


